
 

 

 

 

 

 

9h March 2022  

Dear Parents 

Comic Relief 

All the staff and children at Birches will be taking part in Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day on 

Friday 18th March. 

 

The School Council have consulted with their classes and brought various ideas to our 

meeting yesterday! We then took the ideas and councillors voted to decide what to do…. 

 

Children are invited to wear their pyjamas to school for the day (red ones even better they 

said!) and bring in a red cuddly toy if they have one. As always, children can wear any 

Comic Relief merchandise they may have such as Deely Boppers, Noses, Red Hair/Nails etc! 

 

All we ask in return is for a donation for Comic Relief via ParentPay. 

 

In addition, School Councilors will be painting on red noses with face paints for a 20p 

charge. If your child would like this, please could you send in 20p in a named envelop 

which can be given to class teachers so we know which children have been given 

permission. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone in their pyjamas and red accessories! I am sure it will 

be a fun day in school for all! 

 

Thank you for your continued support with our fundraising. It really means a lot and 

teaches our children excellent morals and values to recognise and care for people less 

fortunate than us. 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Varricchione                                                                                                          

Headteacher 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 


